
 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 
Tuesday 14th November 2017 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
 
Please find attached a flyer for the Woman’s Aid Shoebox Appeal 2017.  Each class, across the federation, will 
have its own shoebox and we are grateful for any donation of ‘everyday items’ that you can give.  You are also 
welcome to make your own shoebox and we can ensure that it gets to the people who need it. 
 
Suitable donation items include: 
 
Toothbrushes, toothpaste, hairbrushes 
Books, notepads and pencils 
Ladies sanitary products 
Rain ponchos/jackets 
Confectionary items 
Hats, socks, gloves 
Children’s toys 
Face wipes 
 
 
Mrs Anderson is coordinating the appeal and would like any donations to be in school by Wednesday 6th 
December. 
 

                                              

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Claire Collett 
Executive Headteacher 
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